
 
 
 

 

 
 

         March 2022 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
We write to inform you that the preschool fees have been reviewed and the decision taken to increase our 
fees from Tuesday 19th April. 
 

We always try to keep fee increases as low as possible, however rising cost have necessitated this increase. 
                   
We are making you aware of this increase, so you have sufficient time to make the necessary arrangements 

regarding your funding arrangements such as informing universal credits. 

Local Authority Funding will not be affected by this change. 

 
Please find the details below of the settings new fee structure which will commence on Tuesday 19th April 
2022. 

Morning Session - £18:00 

Lunch Fee - £5.00 

Afternoon Session - £18:00 

Full day - £41. 

To support parents/ carers with childcare costs of all ages the government introduced the tax-free childcare 
scheme which is available to around to around 2 million households. You can open an online account which 
you can pay into to cover your cost of childcare, for every 80p you pay in the government will top up your 
account with an extra 20p.  

To find out more about this scheme please go to: 

www.tax.service.gov.uk/childcare-schemes-interest-welcome. 

Sunny kids aim to keep the re-school fees are competitive as we can whilst maintaining a high-quality service. 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Should you have questions or concerns please speak to Gill. 

Yours, the Sunny Kids Team  

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 


